
Join the

Join the FY 23 Budget conversation on social media using #BudgetLB

This year, the Budget development process for FY 23 (October 2022 – September 2023) will begin with early community 
engagement, including two virtual citywide community meetings and a general survey. Community feedback will be 

reported to City Council in early Spring 2022 prior to the Proposed FY 23 Budget being developed. 

For more information, visit: longbeach.gov/FY23

Budget Conversation

The City of Long Beach is kicking off the Fiscal Year 
2023 Budget development process. 

We want you to join the conversation and share your 
priorities on city services at one of the upcoming 

community meetings.

RSVP: longbeach.gov/fy23
Interpretation services will be provided. 

Proposed
Budget

Fiscal Year

2023

Tuesday
January 25

6:30pm – 8:00pm
Virtual 

Thursday
January 27

5:30pm – 7:00pm
Virtual 

@LongBeachCity


